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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Easter Holiday 

The final day of term is Thursday 29 March. We are closed for the Easter fortnight and re-open on 16 April. School will also be 
closed on Monday 7 May for the May Day Bank Holiday. 
 

MPG Easter Egg Hunt – Sunday 25 March 

What a fantastic time was had by all, you could say it was ‘Eggsellent’! The MPG ran a wonderful event which raised £1156.98. 
Thank you to all the people who helped make this event run so smoothly. 
 

Year 3 and 4 Performance 

Congratulations to all the children in Year’s three and four who worked hard to deliver fantastic performances last week. They 
were a credit to you as parents and to the school as pupils. Thanks must also go to the staff for supporting the children through 
this process and to all the parents and members of MPG who helped create some incredible props and costumes. 
 

Miss Tibbs 

Some of you may have noticed that Miss Tibbs is pregnant. Her maternity begins on Tuesday 8th of May, making her final day 
with the children as Friday 4th May. I am delighted to announce that we have appointed her replacement. Her name is Louise 
Johnson and she is a very experienced Foundation Stage teacher. Miss Johnson will be starting work with us on the first day 
back after Easter. This will give her two weeks working alongside Miss Tibbs to ensure she knows the children inside out! It will 
also give parents a chance to introduce themselves to her as well. 
 

Year 6 SATS 

I just wanted to pass on my congratulations to the children in Y6 who have been working extremely hard to prepare for their 
SATS test (week beginning 14th May). I hope the children use the break to recharge their batteries. Please remember that a small 
amount of revision over the holidays will help to ensure that the new knowledge acquired over the term will remain inside their 
brains! 
 

World Book Day 

Our re-arranged Book Day is scheduled for Friday 20th April. The children will be able to come to school dressed as a book 
character of their choice. 
  

Parent Consultations 

Thank you to those parents who were able to make the consultation session on Tuesday. We look forward to seeing more of you 
on Thursday evening. Please remember there is an opportunity to look over the learning in your child’s books, browse for a new 
book to share at our book fair and also sample some of the delicious food our children will be eating next term. Where else 
would you rather be on a Thursday evening? If, for some mysterious reason, your social calendar was full, please contact school 
and the teachers will arrange to meet at another mutually convenient time. 
 

Finally 

I hope that you are all able to get a well-earned rest over the Easter period. Once again we thank you for your support, it is 
wonderful to work with you to ensure that the children get the education they deserve. 
 
Yours,  
Martin Fallon 


